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A little note from Mrs FitzGerald… 
 

Well, how did that happen? Here we are with just one week left before the Easter break!   
 

I am glad so many of you were able to attend our parent consultation sessions this week, we hope 
you found them informative and useful in understanding your child’s learning and how we can 
work together to support this. We also have our termly progress checks coming home at the end of 
term to give you further insight into your child’s learning and progress. 
 

I hope you all enjoyed our share session this week too for World Poetry Day, it always makes such 
a difference to the children when you come into school to share their learning.  
 

We are looking forward to our Easter Service on Wednesday next week, we hope to see you at our 
church, St Peters, at 2.15pm. 
 

Have a lovely weekend everyone!  
 

 Warm regards, Mrs FitzGerald 
 

 

SCHOOL MEAL PRICE INCREASE 

After the Easter holidays the price of a school meal for children in Year 3 through to Year 6 will increase from 
£2.50 per day to £2.60. This increase is due to rising costs linked to food prices and our catering service. This 
change will take place from Tuesday 16th April when term starts.  
 

Payments for lunches can be made using the following link:   
 

http://www.suffolk.gov.uk/children-families-and-learning/schools/school-meals-uniforms-and-trips/ 
 

This does not affect those of you whose child/ren have school meals through the government’s universal free 
school meal’ offer for children in Reception through to Year 2 or entitlement due to eligibility for Pupil Premium.  

OFSTED’S ‘BIG LISTEN’  
 

This initiative was launched earlier this month by Sir Martyn Oliver, the new Ofsted chief. He is seeking 
feedback on their work and they are keen to hear from parents, carers and learners.  

 

The consultation is due to end on 31st May, if you wish to participate the consultation can be access via 
this link: https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/ofsted-big-listen 

 

FORTHCOMING EVENTS 
 

The SPRING TERM 2024 continues… 
 

Wednesday 27th March ~ Easter Service 
Join us at our church, St Peters Church, for our Easter Service at 2.15pm.  

 

Thursday 28th March ~ LAST DAY OF THE SPRING TERM 
 

DATES FOR THE SUMMER TERM WILL FOLLOW NEXT WEEK!  
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